OIG-CA-20-026 Memorandum: Review of Crane & Co., Inc.’s Cost
Accounting Standards Disclosure Statement (Sensitive But Unclassified),
August 10, 2020. To obtain further information, please contact the OIG
Office of Counsel at OIGCounsel@oig.treas.gov, (202) 927-0650, or by
mail at Office of Treasury Inspector General, 1500 Pennsylvania
Avenue, Washington DC 20220.




